Patrick Henry Hughes teams with NWVFD to raise money for Crusade
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The New Washington Volunteer Fire Department will be hosting their annual chili supper to
benefit the WHAS Crusade for Children at Station 1 on Saturday, February 21.

The firemen will begin serving at 4 p.m. until the chili is gone.

In addition to serving chili, they will offer hot dogs, chili dogs, peanut butter sandwiches,
drinks and delicious desserts furnished by the New Washington Volunteer Fire Department’s
Ladies Auxiliary.

Patrick Henry Hughes of Louisville’s Extreme Makeover will be present to sign autographs
and provide entertainment . Hughes will also be offering his CDs for sale to benefit the Crusade

for Children.




